
TWU Local 100 urges members to take advantage of free testing at 
the 52 Northwell Health-GoHealth Urgent Care locations throughout 
the region. They are open from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. weekdays, 
and 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. weekends. 

For more information, visit:  Gohealthuc.com/nyc

Getting the MTA to test and screen thousands of Local 100 
members a week for COVID-19 was a top priority for TWU Local 
100. Experts agree this will help identify and quarantine members 
who are sick but not showing symptoms, and help defend 
against the infectious virus.

Check Local 100 Facebook page and website regularly 
for changes and updates on testing.

Facebook: www.facebook.com/TWULocal100
Website: www.twulocal100.org

DO NOT WAIT FOR TESTING TO TAKE 
PLACE AT YOUR WORK LOCATION.

PROTECT YOUR UNION BROTHERS AND SISTERS, 
AND YOUR FAMILY.

GO GET TESTED!


